From: Doris Ray

To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: Windemere Drive Entrance Change
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 10:13:08 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

I am writing requesting that the entrance to Windemere Drive into the Forest Hills
Subdivision not be changed. Why would you want to leave it open to have a pretty much a
junk yard to be the first thing you see when coming in the subdivision. I’m sure if it was the
east end this would not be considered into a respectable subdivision. All the addition

traffic on St Andrews is a big problem and sure there will be added to the problem. There is
only one entrance and exit into the subdivision. It is hard many times trying to come in or
leave. Please leave the request for change to stay as it is. Sure in the beginning when the
restrictions were written they were the best. We won the first battle then how many times do
we have to go thru this? Thanks for your help.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad


mailto:doris.ray5@yahoo.com
mailto:Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/VJoUCDkZ64fnmoZQIWJfvi?domain=overview.mail.yahoo.com

